
25 June 2021 

John Luke 

fyi-request-15746-fb81e8c2@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe John 

Thank you for your Official Information Act (Act) request dated 11 June 2021 for: 

“I would like to request a list of vacancy (ministerial appointment only, e.g. board member, Lay 

member, Trustee etc) that the nomination period has been closed but still under consideration by the 

Oranga Tamatiki or relevant Minister. 

In your list, can you please included the date that vacancy been advertised, what method you have 

used to publicly advertise the position and when the vacancy been closed as well. 

Also, I would like to know if you have any future opening in 2021. e.g. the position that will call for 

nomination in the year of 2021. 

Generally speaking, how you publicly call for nomination and what platform you are using to ensure 

the public awareness of your state sector board vacancy. If you don’t publicly advertise it, can you 

please let me know how you make the decision not to and what’s your rationale behind it?” 

We have transferred the part of your request related to ministerial appointments made by the Minister 

for Children to Hon Kelvin Davis and the part of your request about ministerial appointments made by 

the Associate Minister for Children to Hon Poto Williams. This is because your request is believed to 

be more closely connected with the functions of the Minister for Children and the Associate Minister 

for Children. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Act to transfer your request. 

You will receive responses concerning your request from Minister Davis and Minister Williams. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Emma Kean 

Manager Ministerial Services 


